

Coming soon to a Public Library Branch near you!!
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Why:  To reinforce reading strategies introduced throughout the school year and to sustain reading development over the summer months in a fun parent/child interactive environment.

What:  Each week for 6 weeks, Dufferin-Peel teachers will be modelling and demonstrating a variety of reading comprehension strategies during read-aloud sessions. Participants will receive a “Parent Toolkit” and “Student Toolkit” to help support reading throughout the summer.
Who:  Students in Grade 1 through Grade 3, and their family members
Where:  Select Mississauga, Brampton, Caledon and Orangeville Public Libraries
When:  1 hour weekly (dates and times will vary depending on library locations)

Please look for the registration link on the 

Dufferin-Peel website, your child’s school 

website or from your child’s teacher
 to enrol your child in the 
Ready Set Read! Club this summer.[image: image2.png]



